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The picture of the bathrooms was taken April 28, 2021 immediately after 

speaking with Connor about his report that he emailed to me the day 
before.  It was my misunderstanding from the conversation that if I only 
allowed employees (6 people) to use the restrooms I would be in 
compliance and not have a LCC. I also informed him that I would be 
ordering a porter potty immediately but was not delivered until May 14, 
2021







